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M“VE“BER Date: 06/04/2016

Dear Penguins Against Cancer,

Thank you so much for your generous donation of £1000 to the Movember Foundation in
December.

Your donation will go towards programmes that help men live happier, healthier, longer lives.

We work year-round with our global men’s health partners and academic and clinical
institutions to ensure our programmes accelerate improvements to some of the biggest
health issues faced by men. In particular, we focus on Prostate Cancer, Testicular Cancer,
Poor Mental Health and Physical {nactivity.

The Movember Foundation wouldn't be where it is without the enthusiasm of supporters like
yourself so thank you once again!

All the best,

Ruth

Ruth Potts

Changing the face of men's health
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